
Health and Safety Report 25/02/2019 
 
Prior to my visit I received from Emma Beeston a copy of the schools Health and 
Safety Policy which is in line with the LEAs guidelines. 
 
The visit consisted of a meeting with Emma Beeston (Headteacher) where she 
informed me of the new developments  
e.g. new school entrance, security cameras, the periods of time the entrance is 
secured etc.  
Included in our meeting was a general chat about the safety and security in the 
school and the staff responsibilities in these areas.  
 
I was then taken on a tour of the school and shown the internal and external areas 
which are included in the Health and Safety policy.  
 
I also was able to speak to Julie Johnson (Office Manager) as to her input in the 
organisation of checks and paperwork concerning Health and Safety.  
 
I am more than happy that the school is meeting its Health and Safety obligations 
and our children are in a safe and secure environment.  
 
Kathleen Hope 
Parent Governor.  
 


